
 

 

Winterbourne Junior Girls’ School 
Year 5 Newsletter 

Week ending: Friday 1st April 2022 

We have been celebrating bike and scooter week and the girls have done a      

fantastic job of bringing their scooters in or walking to school. Our assessments 

have gone well and the girls are flourishing, please encourage them to talk about 

the amendments they need to make to ensure even more progress into the sum-

mer term.  

Weekly Homework  

Ten minute Maths and English workout for Monday 

Maths homework 

3 Reading Record entries per week. 

Online homework: Google Classroom 

English  

Next week, we are 

coming to the end of 

’Thief’. We will be 

writing  different  

styles of poetry based 

on its main themes. 

Please follow us on    

Twitter and Instagram to    

support our school 

@WJGSS   

Easter 

Please be aware that our last 

day of school is      Friday 8th 

April at 2pm. Next week we 

have  performances and fun activities planned for the 

children in the afternoons. We have launched our Art 

carnival competition which is due in 27th May. The 

competition asks the children to create a piece of art 

work to convey what art work means to them. Exam-

ples will be displayed around the classrooms!  

Class Certificates of the Week 

5.1    Zaina & Sadia 

5.2   Mariela & Princess-Vanessa 

5.3   Maria & Jashwini 

Kindness Certificates 

5.1  Alina 

5.2  Safiyyah 

5.3  Areesha 

Maths   In maths we will 

be focusing on multi step 

word problems. We will 

concentrate on the meth-

od each child uses and 

aim to encourage a sys-

tematic approach to an-

swers.                                                                         

Reading Certificates 

5.1   Shanecia, Sreya, Olivia, Isabela,  Zaina, 

Simran 

5.2  Safiyyah, Aliza, Mayokun 

5.3  Laurie, Yasmin, Yara 

Year 5 activities throughout 

 the week 

PE  Certificates 

5.1 Simran & Hiba  
5.2 Kamiya & Naomi 
5.3 Tahera   

 

 

 

       languish  

The Green project! based in 

Thornton Heath Community   

gardens is back on! Girls have 

been selected and we look    

forward to starting 

this exciting    

project !   

The value of       

April  is honesty  

Are you always 

honest?  

Don’t forget to purchase some raffle 

tickets for a chance to win some 

fabulous Easter prizes !  

1 ticket is only 20p!   

Tickets are being 

sold in Tutor room 2,               

please see Mrs. Ryan Ashton!! 


